
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of May 13

Commissioner Askew riding in our 
tractor and mower combo

Operations
• De-berming will continue this week 
in Hamilton, Arlington, and Hartford 
Townships. 

• Roadside mowing has begun on 
both primary and local roads in 
Lawrence and Hartford Townships – 
VBCRC staff will be completing the 
mowing utilizing the new mowers 
received this year.

• Hot Mix Patching continues in 
between the rain drops! Crews have 
done a great job of covering a 
majority of Townships for 
maintenance patching and are 
mostly focusing on patching for 
sealcoat. 

• Contract Gravel has been recently 
completed in Columbia, Geneva, 
Arlington, and Bangor Townships – 
up next is Lawrence Township. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering
• Work in preparation of paving 
Howard Drive in Lawrence Township 
continues and is expected to be 
completed by May 31st. 

• Bids for CR 388 in Pine Grove 
Township and wedge paving in 
Antwerp and Paw Paw Townships 
were opened May 9th. To view the 
bid tabulations, please visit 
vbcrc.org/bids.


